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October 10, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301-2429 
 
Re: DW 22-082 – Agape Community Church Sewer System 
 Customer Complaint for Receivership 
 Position of Town of Moultonborough on Amended Petition 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 
Yesterday, the Residents of Colonial Drive filed an amended petition.  Today, the 
Residents heard from the Town of Moultonborough that the Town assents to the amended 
petition.  Thank you for adding the Town’s position to the Commission’s consideration of 
the relief requested by the Residents.  
 

Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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